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Dear Parents and Carers,

Year in Review
I’m not quite sure how to start this newsletter. Even the phrase “what a year it’s been” doesn’t quite cut it on this occasion!  What is evident is that Crayke is blessed with a first-rate team of staff, governors, parents and children, who have all shown time and time again that we are united in our determined efforts to work together and to be the best that we can be.  The acts of kindness and support for each other have been truly humbling, even in the most challenging of circumstances.  
This week in itself has been a monumental mission of Christmas parties, a pantomime, nativities and a truly delicious Christmas lunch (prepared and delivered by, I have to say, the calmest cook in the country!) Thanks to everyone who has played their part in ensuring that the children have had a really special week and we send them home today in the knowledge that they are most definitely ready for a rest!
Reminder: Positive Covid cases during the Christmas Holidays

Should your child receive a positive confirmed test result before Christmas Eve, please notify us on our dedicated email address covidalert@crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk This will be monitored between 9am and 10am each day from Saturday 19 December until Thursday 24 December inclusive.  Please note that the school telephone line will NOT be available during the school holidays so email is the only method of contact to be used.  

Should your child receive a positive confirmed test result after 24 December, you do not need to notify us until school reopens.
In the event of us being notified of a positive case, we will contact relevant parents and carers via email to inform you of the implications.
Keeping active over the holidays

We have shared details of Mrs Helfferich’s webpost with all the children this week alongside talking to them about the shortlist for Sports Personality of the Year. Mrs Helfferich is thrilled that the photographs have already started to be sent in and has earmarked a space to display them all after Christmas.  I hope that you will be able to find some time to enjoy being active in our lovely local area over the holidays. I appear to have accepted a challenge to complete a half marathon next year (and I realise that I have now stated this publicly, so there is definitely no going back!) so I am looking forward to exploring more of the local area.
Year 3/4 Golfing Giants
Having informed you of last week’s good news that we were the highest placed Hambleton team, I am delighted to now inform you that we have placed 2nd across the wider North Yorkshire area for the virtual Tri-Golf competition.  This means that all children in Class 3 will be awarded t-shirts and silver medals in the new year.  Well done all!

Key Stage 1 Nativities are a go!

It has been no mean feat, but both Class 1 and Class 2 have recorded and uploaded their nativities onto Google Classroom, ready for your viewing pleasure. Please see the following instructions to help you access the website if needed. You will also require the individual log on cards provided on coloured card last week.
Accessing ‘Google Sites’

Each class has their own private website, where you can access the nativity performance. The website link can be found on our school website ‘craykeschool.org’ by clicking on the banner:
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Click on the link beside the name of your child’s class:
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Remote Learning
Links to each class home leaming page can be found here: (Children need to be logged in to access their class page)
CLASS 1 - https://sites.google.com/crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk/classLhomeleaming

CLASS 2 - https://sites.google.com/crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk/class2homeleaming

CLASS 3 - https://sites.google.com/crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk/class3homeleaming

CLASS 4 - https://sites.google.com/crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk/classahomeleaming

Covid reminders

Our staff continue to take every measure possible to keep everyone at Crayke School safe. As a school we are continually reviewing and updating our risk

assessments. As part of this please be aware of the following reminders:

« All parents when arriving and leaving school MUST be socially distanced. The one -way system in place supports this, as well as the staggered arrival and





Your child will then be prompted to log in using their individual Google account. The details of this can be found in your child’s home/school record or on the coloured card which was sent home last week.
CHASA news 
Hopefully you received yesterday’s letter, “Save the Date” card and balloon for our next fundraising event.   Thanks to all who supported today’s “Break the Rules” day – it’s clearly been a success!  The fundraising buckets will be out again at the end of the day for anyone who wasn’t able to donate this morning and the total amount raised will be shared after the holidays.  
[image: image4.jpg]



Reminder: Playground games – donations welcome

If anyone is having a pre-Christmas clear out and would like to donate any quality games or items which the children can use, we would be really grateful.  We would be particularly grateful for any donations of Lego.
GOAL Clubs – Spring Term

We are aiming to relaunch the GOAL clubs after Christmas, lockdown restrictions permitting.  These clubs are available to Year 3/4 (Class 3) on a Tuesday (first session Tuesday 12 January) and to Year 5/6 (Class 4) on a Friday (first session Friday 8 January).  Both clubs will be led by Mr Montgomery and cost £3 per session – paid via ParentPay.  Anyone who booked on the clubs previously need not reapply for their places.

Further details regarding clubs for Classes 1 and 2 will follow in the new year.
Spring Term Value – Hope

Out school value focus for next term is “Hope” which, as the news of the vaccine landed seems very timely.  Mrs Warriner shared this message with us on behalf of the Byland Churches, inviting families to light a candle and join in saying this prayer at 4pm on Christmas Eve:

On this holy night,

we give thanks for the birth of Jesus.
We give thanks for the HOPE that

He brings to our world and that in Him

true LOVE, JOY and PEACE
are found.

We pray that these Christmas blessings

may rest on us, our families and friends,

our communities and the whole world

In these deeply troubled times.

“The hopes and fears of all the years

are met in You tonight” Amen

Safeguarding

A reminder that should you have any concerns about a child, please contact myself as Designated Safeguarding Lead on headteacher@crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk 

School reopens on Tuesday 5 January 2021

Just a reminder that school is closed to pupils on Monday 4 January for staff training.  We look forward to welcoming back all the children on Tuesday 5 January at 8:45am (Classes 1 and 3 and siblings) and 9:00am (Classes 2 and 4)

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!
On behalf of all the staff, we would like to thank you for the cards, gifts and well wishes which are never expected but are so very much appreciated by us all.  

We would all like to take this opportunity to wish everyone associated with Crayke a really lovely festive period.
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Have a wonderful holiday and festive period,
Judi Jackson

Headteacher

headteacher@crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk [image: image8.jpg]
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Crayke C of E Primary School


‘TRY YOUR BEST IN EVERYTHING YOU DO’


Respect	Friendship       Forgiveness       Determination





�School Lunch Menu – W/C 4 January 2021�


WEEK ONE�
Main course�
Dessert�
�
Monday�
SCHOOL CLOSED – INSET DAY�
�
Tuesday�
Tuna and sweetcorn pasta bake�
Banana brownie�
�
Wednesday�
Pork and apple plait�
Cheese and crackers with apple�
�
Thursday�
Beef lasagne�
Fruity gingerbread�
�
Friday�
Harry Ramsdens battered fish�
Date and oat squares�
�


















� Stars of the Week and Headteacher’s Awards �





Stars�
Class 1�
Class 2�
Class 3�
Class 4�
�
�






Wilfred Liddell�
Isla Grant�
Lily Ballantyne�
Lillie Barker


Isabella Fitton�
�
�
�
Grace Dawson�
Sienna Jagger�
Farrah Simpson�
�
Headteacher Awards�



Elliot Ballantyne�



Jessica Unsworth�
�





















Term Dates – Academic Year 2020/2021





Monday 21st December – Friday 1st January 2021�
School Closed – Christmas Holiday�
�
Monday 4th January 2021�
School closed to pupils – Training Day�
�
Tuesday 5th January 2021�
School Reopens�
�
Monday 15th February – Friday 19th February�
School Closed – HALF TERM�
�
Monday 22nd February 2021�
School Reopens�
�
Monday 29th March – Friday 9th April 2021�
School Closed – Easter Holiday�
�
Monday 12th April 2021�
School closed to pupils – Training Day�
�
Tuesday 13th April 2021�
School Reopens�
�
Monday 3rd May 2021�
School closed – May Day�
�
Monday 31st May – Friday 4 June 2021�
School Closed – HALF TERM�
�
Monday 7th June 2021�
School Reopens�
�
Friday 23 July 2021�
Last day of term for pupils�
�
Monday 26th July 2021�
School closed to pupils – Training Day�
�





















Website: www.craykeschool.co.uk      Tel: 01347 821767     Email: admin@crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk

[image: image10.jpg]


[image: image11.jpg]


[image: image12.jpg]


[image: image13.jpg]


